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David L Maynard
THE WILLOWS, 40, THE WILLOWS, ARUNDEL, BN18 0BU

| Objection

In an area which has been predominately rural, this development is very definitely a step too far and is
a considerable threat to our natural environment. We live on Ford Road Ford right by the railway
station. At one time all heavy lorries were not not to use this road but to approach the airfield from the
Yapton side having come in off of the A259. In the last couple of years this has changed and a very
high percentage of the traffic is now HGV. With this proposal for incineration you state the waste will
be brought to the site by 120 lorries daily. Causing more congestion, pollution and highway safety. The
effect on the landscape will be catastrophic and that along with the planned housing development for
the area, should be reconsidered or ideally abandoned
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